
Dear Joint Technical Corrections Committee: 

 

I am writing in SUPPORT of HB 1508 Relating to prohibiting the teaching of critical race theory in public 

schools; and to provide an effective date. 

Teachers need to stick to teaching their subject matter and not Ideologies. 

Thank you for all your hard work and for your time. 

Jocelyn Backman 

District 13 


